
 

CULPEPER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS CANVASS OF June 12, 2019  

 

Attending: James Holmes, Vice-Chair, Clive Richmond, Secretary,  

and James Clements, Registrar 

Observers:   None 

The Canvass opened at approximately 12:00 p.m.   From the initial Provisional Ballot Review, 1 
ID ballot had been cast. The Voter was contacted by Mr. Clements first thing in the morning of 
June 12 and he explained that she can come into the office any time before 12:00 p.m. on 
Friday, July 14 to have an ID made if she didn’t already have one. 

The Board reviewed the paperwork and Statement of Results from each precinct and asked Mr. 
Clements to correct a couple of data entry errors from the Election Night Report in VERIS. 

At 12:40, the Board voted unanimously to adjourn the Canvass until 12:00 on Friday, June 14. 

The Canvass reopened at 12:00 on Friday, June 14. 

The public meeting continued and the Board determined that the ID provisional was not 
qualified to cast a ballot since the voter failed to appear. 

Mr. Clements printed the Abstracts and they were signed and certified by the Board. Mr. 
Clements will send them to the State Board of Elections.  

The Canvass was closed at 12:15 p.m. 

The next meeting of the Board was scheduled for July 3 at 10:00 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Clive Richmond, 

Secretary 


